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10. The misinterpretations on the issue of recosting have created additional
challenges for both the Members States and the Secretariat. We hope that the
Committee during its consideration of the biennium budget would be able to
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had_penvicaaed that the Jevel of this Account wonld MW@J@L&&O

million. Unfortunately, this level has never been realized. There has neither been
a diversion of savings and efficiency gains, nor any allocation of additional
money. On the contrary, there is a decrease of 2.9% ($844 400) in the resources
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concerned that the proposed decrease in the Development Account would
impact the implementation of projects funded under this Account in the
developing countries. We would follow up during the informal consultations on
the lower 1mp1ementatlon rate, practlcallty of the Account S framework and its
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engagementduring the negotiations pyg this_imnortanf asenda item_in an

environment of mutual goodwill and trust.

[ thank you.





